
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

SPARK SPARK 

SIUE "Bulletin" University Archives and Special Collections 

3-29-1993 

Edwardsville Bulletin: March 29, 1993 (No. 8) Edwardsville Bulletin: March 29, 1993 (No. 8) 

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

Follow this and additional works at: https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: March 29, 1993 (No. 8)" (1993). SIUE 
"Bulletin". 502. 
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/502 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. 
It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, 
please contact jkohlbu@siue.edu. 

https://spark.siue.edu/
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin
https://spark.siue.edu/archives
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F502&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/502?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F502&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:jkohlbu@siue.edu


SIUE Bulletin
To th e  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 24, No. 8 
March 29, 1993

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: Student Fitness Center Grand Opening

A ceremony celebrating the Grand Opening of the Student Fitness 
Center will be held Thursday, April 1, at 4 p.m. in the multi-purpose 
court area of the new facility, west of the Vadalabene Center for 
Health, Recreation and Physical Education.

The student-financed Fitness Center will provide more than 50,000 
square feet of indoor recreation space, including a 200-meter elevated 
jogging track, weight training center, aerobics room, wellness and 
child-care facilities, and student lounge and meeting rooms, as well 
as four multi-purpose courts for such activities as indoor soccer, 
volleyball and basketball.

All members of the University community are invited to share this 
special occasion. Refreshments will be served following the ceremony, 
and the facilities will be open for tours before and after the program.
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